
AGENDA 22, Enc xvi) 

WI Request to show message of support for Ukraine  
 

Hi Sarah 
 
We had a discussion in our WI meeting and all members felt very strongly that they 
wanted to do something at the memorial garden. 
 
Suggestions put forward were crocheted/knitted blue and yellow sunflowers with blue 
and yellow ribbons. 
 
No one had any strong views about when and how these could be displayed in the 
garden. 
 
We are open to positive discussions around this. 
 
We would be grateful if you could put this suggestion forward at the relative 
meetings. 
 
Thanks in anticipation, 
Sheila Screaton 
President 
Ashington Women’s Institute  
 


